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$17,600.00 

___ 

Bible Class 

Morning Worship 

Evening Worship 

Contribution 

Budget 

Wednesday Evening 4/19 

Record for April 16, 2017 

Elder for December 3, 2017 ~ Larry Scott 767-1004 

Elder for December 10, 2017 ~ Ted Beaver 691-2943 
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$17,213.57 

$17,600.00 

___ 

Bible Class 

Morning Worship 

Evening Worship 

Contribution 

Budget 

Wednesday Evening 4/19 

Record for April 16, 2017 

327 

499 

258 

$16,713.94 

$17,600.00 

226 

Bible Class 

Morning Worship 

Evening Worship 

Contribution 

Budget 

Wednesday Evening 11/29 

Record for November 26, 2017 

SCHEDULE OF SERVICES 

SUNDAY 

   Bible Study   

   Morning Worship 

   Evening Worship 

WEDNESDAY 

   Bible Study 

    

9:30 a.m. 

10:30 a.m. 

6:00 p.m. 

 

7:00 p.m. 

SCHEDULE OF SERVICES 

SUNDAY 

   Bible Study   

   Morning Worship 

   Evening Worship 

WEDNESDAY 

   Ladies’ Bible Class 

   Bible Study 

9:30 a.m. 

10:30 a.m. 

6:00 p.m. 

 

10:00 a.m. 

7:00 p.m. 

Elders 

    Ted Beaver     David Owen 

    Ken Keiser     Larry Scott   
            

Ministers 

Myron Bruce, Associate  

Brandon Edwards, Youth & Family 

Jacob Hawk, Preaching 

Telephone Number: 692-0032 

Website: www.faithvillagechurch.org 

FVCC Wireless access: Jesus Saves Christians Serve 

 

Morning Sermon 

 

A Shepherd’s Song: The Beauty of Psalm 23 

Part 5: “Even though I walk through the valley of the 

shadow of death…” 

Evening Sermon 

 

You Asked For It… 

Part 7:“Where did Jesus go those three days in the 

tomb?”  

Sunday, December 3, 2017  

About Our Father’s Business 

Volume 13, Number 49 

 

Order of Worship 
 

Morning Worship 
 

#63 I Will Call upon the Lord 
Welcome 

Firm Foundation 
#786 Precious Lord, Take My Hand 

Prayer 
#684 Nearer, My God, to Thee 

#701 My Jesus, I Love Thee 
Lord’s Supper 
Contribution 

#763 O Master, Let Me Walk with Thee 
#134 The Lord’s My Shepherd 

A Shepherd’s Song: Part 5 
#924 Just As I Am 

Shepherd’s Prayer 
#957 This World Is Not My Home 

 
Evening Worship 

 

In Christ Alone 
#31 Be Still and Know 

Prayer 
#540 O for a Faith That Will Not Shrink 
#72 Blessed Be the Lord God Almighty 

#344 Low in the Grave He Lay 
You Asked For It… 

Part 7: “Where did Jesus go those 3 days in the tomb?”  
#945 Kneel at the Cross 

#589 Leaning on the Everlasting Arms 
Prayer 



 

 

If this is your first time with us, welcome!      
Stop by the Information Center in the middle of 
the foyer to fill out a Connect Card & receive 
a gift from us as a “Thank You” for being  our 
guest today.  We’re glad you’re here. 

HOSPITALS & REHAB FACILITIES 
 

    Gables of Rolling Meadows: June Sandefur - Room 15 

RESPONSE 
 

    Baptized 11/26/17: Billy Combs, 1430 Tanbark, WF, TX  76306   
   Phone: (940) 636-2084 
Requested Prayer: Ramon Butler (from Welch St. church of Christ) 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 
 

 The I Corinthians questions may be picked up at the Information 
Center or in the adult classes. These questions are on red paper & 
are also posted to the church website under the “Media” tab. 

 39ers Luncheon: Today in the Family Center. Bring soup, veggies, 
cornbread or crackers, and/or dessert. 

 Singing Class at 5:00 p.m. today in the auditorium.  
 Men’s Devotional: Tuesday, 6:30 a.m. in the Family Center 
 If you are graduating from college this semester, please call the 

church office or email mhaws@faithvillagechurch.org with your 
major and name of your college by December 6. 

 Oak St. church of Christ Gospel Meeting: “Here Comes the Bride” 
Thursday December 7th- 9th. 112 E. Rex Ave., Apache, OK. (580) 588-3405. 

 39er’s Game Day: Thursday, December 14, 1:00 p.m. in the Family Center 

 Teachers Needed: We need teachers for several of the classes 
but at the moment we are asking for a 3rd grade teacher. We 
need one teacher for Sunday morning. Please contact Karen 
Jones or Gregg Swaim if you are able to do this. Thanks. 

 Monday Night Bible Study at the Edward’s house:  
    December 4, 7:00 p.m. 
 

 

 

PRAYER REQUESTS 
 

 Lois McNeely: medication problems 
 Hannah Reich:  to rely more on God during her struggles 
 Louis Noey: successful recovery from 3rd eye surgery 
 Jo Gary:  for Charles Gary’s family in his passing 
 Chuck Dennis leaves for S. Sudan Monday, November 4. Pray for his 

safety while there. 
 Continue to remember: Janet Moore, Augustina & Joe Romero, 

Susan Pacanowski, Gerry Fowler, Mary Poole 

Remember those doing mission work: Home Mission - John & Susie     
    Orr;  Joel Banks in  Argentina; Joshua Marcum in Ecuador; Paul &     
    Janet Kee in West Africa; Raime Perez, Roberto Piño Idalberto Diaz,   
    and Ricardo Ferrin in Cuba; Worldwide Spanish Literature Ministry 
Remember those in the military and their families 

// OUR TEAM  OUR HOME   GOD’S MISSION 

HOMEMISSION   
The 6th St. Church of Christ in Sioux 
City, Iowa had a baptism on Nov 12! 
Praise God! 

There is an attended nursery for babies up to 
24 months on Sunday mornings and up to 36 
months on Sunday evenings. 
 

A “cry room” is available near the nursery 
with a live feed of the services. 
 

Bible Hour is from 6:00 - 7:00 on Sunday   
during the evening worship service for 3 year 
olds up to 3rd grade. Children are to be 
picked up after Sunday evening services. 

 

 
for the  

l i t t l e  

Ones 
 
 

 

Brice & Denise Webb  
have a new baby girl! 

 

Charlotte Edie Webb  

was born Monday, November 27.                
She weighs 8 lbs. and is 20 3/4 inches long.  

Dan & Judy Webb are her grandparents.  
 

Congratulations! 

 

Monday Night for the Master 
December 11, 6:00 p.m. in the Family Center  

 

Tuesday, December 5  
6:00 - 8:30 p.m. in the  

Family Center 
 

Please bring a  
wrapped ornament  
and a dish to share. 

Ladies 

 

The ladies’ restroom in the foyer will be         
unavailable today due to remodeling.   

Thanks & Gratitude 

~Thank you Faith Village family for your prayers & concern over 

the last months of my mom’s life. She really did appreciate your     

concern for her. Thank you so very much to the Ladies Bible 

Class for remembering her time & and time again. Thank you 

for the memorial in my mother’s name. Thank you also for the 

Thanksgiving basket. You have been so very kind and generous to 

us. It is wonderful to know we are part of such a loving church 

family.      Sincerely, Sheila Johnson  

 
 

~Thank you to our amazing church family, for all of the prayers, 

cards, and gifts received for our new addition, Asher James. A 

special thank you to Team Sew for the wonderful gift full of 

handmade treasures. Asher means happy and blessed, and we 

know he will be both growing up at Faith Village.  

   Love, Jon, Miranda, Addie, Avrie, and Asher Rice 

 

 

 

 

 


